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Our Ref: PCI0003

Rachel Kenny,
Director of Planning,
An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1.

4% May, 2021

Re: Celtic Interconnector Draft Application File

Dear Ms. Kenny,

Eirgrid have submitted a draft application file under Article 10.4 of Regulation (EU) No347/2013.
As an authority concerned, you are requested to examine the draft application file and inform us
if any missing information should be requested. Missing information should be addressed in the
context of Article 10.4(a) which relates to the identification of the scope of material and level of
detaii of information to be submitted by the project promoter as part of the application file.

Please note that you are only being requested fo identify any omission of information in relation
to the application file for consent that relates to your area of authority.

I enclose an electronic version of the draft application and you are requested to respond to this
letter by 14" June, 2021. Please also note that it wili not be possible to extend the time given.

Yours sincerely,

Nichola Meehan
Executive Officer
PCI Unit
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